
 

 

RE: Parent Letter- With Tentative Calendar 

 

Dear Parents, 

It is with great pleasure that we welcome you to Camp Milestone! As a parent, we know that you may 

be feeling a range of emotions - excitement, anticipation, and perhaps a bit of nervousness - as your 

child embarks on this new adventure. We want to assure you that your child is in excellent hands with 

our team of experienced teachers, and we are committed to making sure that their time at camp is safe, 

fun, and full of memorable experiences. 

As a parent, we encourage you to stay in touch with us throughout your child's time at camp. We will be 

providing regular updates on our activities and adventures, and we are always available to answer any 

questions or concerns that you may have. We also welcome your feedback and suggestions, as we are 

constantly looking for ways to improve our camp program and make it the best it can be for every 

camper. 

Thank you for entrusting us with the care of your child. We are excited to see all the wonderful things 

they will achieve during their time at Camp Milestone, and we look forward to sharing their journey with 

you. 

Below you will find a tentative calendar of events, Again, thank you for choosing Camp Milestone. 

 

Warm regards, 

The Camp Milestone Team 

 

 

 


